
Sent: 12 February 2021
To: spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk

Subject: Proposed measures at St Georges School for Girls to aid safe travel to school

Dear Spaces for People

Apologies that this response has not made your submission deadline. I hope that it can nevertheless 
be accepted.

Spokes welcomes the modest proposal for St George’s School to prevent parents using Crarae 
Avenue as a drop off/ pick up point. This will benefit pedestrians. It has no direct impact on cycling 
but in a small way it reduces the domination of car travel on our streets and thereby makes cycling 
more attractive

We think other easy to implement measures could be taken forward at St George’s. At the junction 
of Henderland Road and Garscube Terrace additional yellow lining would deter inappropriate drop 
off/ pick ups there. 

Euan Renton

For Spokes Planning Group
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